BABYSITTING FOR PTO MEETING!!!



Come join us for the first PTO meeting of this school year on September 19^{th.}

You can drop your child off at the Middle School at 6:30 p.m. and pick your child up following the final classroom session.

The 8th graders will be there to watch your children while playing games and doing fun activities with them. This is a fundraiser for their class trip so please be generous.

Please email Karen Fisher at khfisher75@gmail.com to reseve a spot for your child as soon as possible. **Children must be**potty trained.

Thank You!



